Although no significant growth is yet planned in the greenbelt surrounding Coton, for many years the Parish Council has opposed the GCP preferred C2C off-road busway route which is a consequence of development to the West and East of the village. The proposed destruction of the rural environment and way of life in one of the city's few unspoilt necklace villages has been given very low priority by the GCP and South Cambs District Council. The arguments for our opposition are well rehearsed and include:
· Destruction of the natural environment on one of the two high points overlooking Cambridge. 
· Disregard for the Heritage of the American Cemetery by blighting the southern aspect of Madingley Hill and disrespect for the views of the superintendent who has spoken out against this route.
· Breaching the greenbelt and opening it up to potential development.
· The GCP's refusal to look at how EWRail could be a more sustainable future form of travel and make the off-road C2C plan redundant. 
· The GCP's refusal to look at adapting existing infrastructure and the climate change implications of their strategy.
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